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Tuesday 19th September 2023 
Dear Parents/carers 
 

 
Welcome Ceremony 

Wednesday 4th October at 4.30 pm  
 

 
On Wednesday 4th October 2023, you are invited to the annual ‘Welcome Ceremony’ at Sacred Heart 
Catholic Primary School.  
 
This celebration will provide an opportunity for the Year Six children to formally welcome their buddies from 
Reception class to Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School. 
 
The service will start at 4.30 pm and will last for around 30 minutes. In recent years this service has been 
extremely well attended by both Reception and Year Six families and we hope the same will continue this 
year.  
 
This is the first whole class liturgical celebration the Reception children will experience, and with families 
and Year Six attending, it will make the occasion very memorable.  
                                                                                             
I look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Claxton 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 


